
Michael Rubin

12504 Chasbarb Terrace

herndon, VA 20171-2467

 

 

October 18, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 As a subscriber for almost two years, I feel it is important to allow

this merger.  I look forward to being able to receive XM content that is

not available on Sirius without spending additional money to buy two

radios.

 

Thank you for listening.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Michael Rubin

703-262-0570

 


